
Bradley Celebrates 150 Years
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is proud to announce that it
is celebrating the firm’s 150th anniversary this year. Founded
in 1870 in Elyton, Alabama, before moving to Birmingham the
following year, Bradley has grown to 10 offices with nearly
550 lawyers in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North Carolina,
Tennessee, Texas and the District of Columbia.

“This significant milestone is an opportunity to celebrate the
past  150  years  with  our  attorneys,  staff,  clients,  and
friends, and to focus on the future of the firm as we continue
to carry forward our strong tradition of excellent client
service,” said Bradley Chairman of the Board and Managing
Partner Jonathan M. Skeeters. “Bradley’s extraordinary legacy
is reflective of the highest standards of value, ethics, and
professional excellence in the practice of law – standards
that have guided us through to the present day.”

As one of only a handful of U.S. law firms to reach this
milestone,  Bradley  is  proud  to  have  developed  a  national
reputation for serving businesses around the world in the
banking  and  financial  services,  construction,  energy,
healthcare, manufacturing, pharmaceutical and life sciences,
real estate, and technology industries.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 550 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.
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